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Hi Ellise,
I've submitted the CUP for Sommer’s Woodhaven. The current design sketch shows 5 manufactured
homes being added. Based on the layout, the potential in that area is 5-8 16’x80’ manufactured homes.

If the infrastructure will allow for additional homes (more than the current sketch), I'd like to be able to
add these homes.

Please take this into consideration during the approval meeting, and | will provide any additional
information that is needed once determined the capacity.

Thank you,

John

John Salsman
608-865-1313



